Amy Buckler

= —
From: Todd Stamm
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 8:45 AM
To: Amy Buckler
Subject: RE: Reminder: Council direction on rezone criteria

They were imbedded in the staff report, but for unknown reasons the 4" one wasn’t included. [ recall OPC becoming
aware of this and discussing, but wouldn’t hurt to remind them. Below is the text. Note this isn’t a proposed policy, just
a part of the plan — and yes, the style of this text is contrary to the Imagine Oly styleguide. Feel free to forward as you
see fit.

“Proposed rezones shall meet criteria to be adopted into the Olympia Municipal Code that address:

1. Consistency with the Comprehensive Plan.

2. Consistency with the City's development regulations that implement the Comprehensive Plan.

3. Compatibility with adjoining zoning districts and transitioning where appropriate to ensure compatibility.

4. Adequacy of infrastructure in light of development potential of the proposed zoning.”

From: Amy Buckler

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 4:08 PM

To: Todd Stamm

Subject: Reminder: Council direction on rezone criteria

Hi Todd,

Just remembered - I’'m not sure if the OPC request for the language approved by Council regarding the rezone criteria
was ever attached to their deliberation staff report. If so, great. If not, do you have something we can attach?

Thanks,

Amy Buckler-

Associate Planner

Community Planning & Development
601 4th Ave E

P.O. Box 1967

Olympia, WA 98507-1967

Office: (360) 570-5847
Cell: (360) 507-1955
Fax: (340) 753-8087
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